unplug
for ’rhe

The U of A Office for Sustainability is sponsoring the 3rd annual “Unplug for the Holidays” campaign.
It's a way to save energy on campus while you are off for the winter break.

1. turn off everything that uses electricity
2. unplug your power vampires — equipment that consumes energy
even when it's turned off

power vampires

« computers, computer monitors,
video monitors

« power strips

« chargers

« space heaters

- office lights

- refrigerators, microwaves,
coffee-makers, other small appliances

*empty your fridge before you unplug



